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RE: #R04-22/23
Amendmentsto Part732 and734 Regulations
Requestfor AdditionalHearing

DearClerk:

I am writing as an interestedpersonin referenceto the proposedregulationrevisions
governing leaking underground storage tanks (#R04-22123). As a concerned
professional,I followed the hearingsthat werescheduledin 2004and havehad several
discussionswith concernedpartiesthat theserevisionswill affect directly andindirectly.
Even though several issues and topics arose during the hearings for discussion,
explanation,and debate,it appearsto me that• several concernedparties still have
numerousquestionsthatremainunanswered.As aresult,it is my opinionthat concerned
parties with unansweredquestionsand/or concernswould greatly benefit from the
opportunity that an additionalhearingwould provide them. Therefore, I respectfully
requestthe Illinois Pollution Control scheduleanotherhearingon the proposedPart 732
and 734 regulationamendments. I further requestthat the Illinois Pollution Control
Boardconsiderschedulingthishearingin SouthernIllinois. The2004hearingswereheld
in NorthernIllinois. I feelthis hasunintentionallydisadvantagedthe concernedpartiesin
SouthernIllinois and that this is a contributing factor for the reasonwhy so many
concernedpartiesresidingin SouthernIllinois haveso manyunansweredquestionsin
regardto theseproposedamendments.

I greatlyappreciateyourcooperationin thismatter.

Respectfull

Du eDoty,P.G.

DuaneDoty
111 KateStreet
Carterville,IL 62918
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